CHARTER SCHOOLS

CITY OF CAPE CORAL

sTART HERE. co EVERYWHERE.

September 17, 2021

Dear Oasis Parents and Guardians,

Out of respect for the rights of the Oasis Charter School students who choose to not wear a mask while
riding on our school buses, and in order to also protect the health of our valued bus drivers who

transport students, we are kindly asking unmasked bus riders to sit at least 6 feet back from their bus
driver.

Please understand that our goal is to keep our entire Oasis family and community as safe as we know
how, working with whatever resources that are available to us.

Your patience and support during this new Opt-Out protocol on Oasis school buses is greatly
appreciated.

Respectfully,

-

Jacquelin Collins
Superintendent
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